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Doha, July 24 (QNA) – HE Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Sheikh Mohammed bin
Abdulrahman bin Jassim Al-Thani received a phone call on Wednesday from HE Secretary of State
of the friendly United States of America Antony Blinken.

The phone conversation dealt with the close strategic ties between the State of Qatar and the
friendly United States of America, and ways to develop and enhance them, in addition to
discussing the latest developments in Gaza and the occupied Palestinian territories, along with the
joint mediation efforts to end the war on the Strip.
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